
 

  PPB-22-001 

PACE 
PROVIDER BULLETIN 

January 21, 2022 
 

NEW PACE Legislation 
 

Effective February 21, 2022, the PACENET eligibility income will be 
increased and the accumulation of the PACENET premium eliminated. 
 
This change: 

o increases PACENET eligible annual income. 
o For Single Person-- not less than $14,500 and not more than 

$33,500 
o For a Married Couple-- not less than $17,700 and not more than 

$41,500  
 

o eliminates the accumulation of the PACENET premium and the 
accumulation of the Medicare Part D premium for the PACE Partner 
Plans. 

o Collection of up to 1-month premium + any applicable copay will 
occur at the pharmacy on the months medications are dispensed.  

o The amount paid by the cardholder will not exceed the cost of the 
medication.  

o If the amount paid by cardholder for the month is less than the 1-
month premium, remaining premium will not be charged in a future 
month. 

 
 

 

 

 
Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080. 


